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LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Notice to parents and community members regarding students within the Odessa School 
District: The district’s Highly Capable referral procedures are currently underway for 
students who are now in grades K-12.  The Highly Capable program serves students in 
grades K-12. Nominations may be made by teachers, parents, students, or any other 
interested party.  Referral packets are available at the district office and are due by 
January 13, 2023 at 4:00.  This notice is in accordance with WAC 392-170-042 and 
Chapter 28A.185. 
 
 


